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The Secretary 
United Nations 
Trusteeship Council 
New York, N. Y. 10017 

Dear Sir: 

Cadwalader, Wickersham and Taft 
1333 New Hampshire Ave., N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20036 

29 April 1985 

Senator Ataji L. Balos and Mr. Christopher Loeak request the opportunity to 
petition before the United Nations Trusteeship Council next month. They wish to 
petition on behalf of the Kwajalein landowners regarding issues concerning their 
atoll in the Marshall Islands. 

Senator Balos and Mr. Loeak will be in Washington, D.C. for the next several 
weeks and can be contacted at the office of their counsel at Cadwalader, Wickersham 
and Taft. They would greatly appreciate it if you could confirm their date to 
testify as soon as possible. 

Very truly yours, 

{Signed) Darlene M. ROBINSON 

85-12901 1384n {E) 
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